From: Keane, Erin 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 3:37 PM
To: Garcia, Yvette; Berlin, Steve
Cc: Dunn, Jeremy; Garza, Roxann
Subject: Re: Ethics Notice - Chicago Public Library Teen Service/YOUmedia

Thanks Yvette. +Steve Berlin 


On Oct 16, 2017, at 3:15 PM, Yvette Garcia <yleigh@chipublib.org> wrote:

Hi Erin,
 
I was informed to notify you about the thank you card and $50 visa gift card my department received.   Please see below for additional information and contact me if you have further questions.
 
Yvette.
